
 

 

ATTENTION: STUDENTS, PARENTS, GUARDIANS AND CAREGIVERS 

ONLY CLEAR BACKPACKS/BOOKBAGS AND BAGS                                                   

WILL BE ALLOWED AT KENDRICK HIGH SCHOOL 

 

As part of the ongoing efforts of Kendrick High School to provide a safe and secure learning 

environment, beginning in the 2024 - 25 school year, only clear backpacks/bookbags and bags 

(purses, duffel bags, fanny packs, lunch boxes, etc.) will be allowed for students who attend 

Kendrick High School.  This proactive measure takes effect on the first day of the 2024-2025 

school year.  Students participating in an extracurricular activity are permitted to carry non-

transparent bags to store items pertaining to their particular activity (i.e. band, athletics, etc.). 

Upon entry into the school, all extracurricular activity bags must be stored in lockers or 

designated areas.  All Backpacks/Bookbags must be stored in student’s lockers, they are not 

permitted in the classroom.  All bags are subject to search.  

Examples of approved backpacks and bags: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


